
PRESS RELEASE - PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

Please be advised that the public parking lot and site at the City of Brooksville’s 
Downtown Water Tower property at 101 S. Brooksville Avenue will be closed for 
approximately 30 days, starting Friday, September 21, 2018.  The City of 
Brooksville will be resurfacing the parking lot and installing bicycle and pedestrian 
amenities on the property.  Thank you for your considerations in this regard. 

 

Contact the City at 352-540-3815, if you have any questions concerning this topic. 

 


